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SHCC LISTSERV #19 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.
  

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 2:07 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC Update - Announcement- Enterprise Income Verification Webcast Training - July 8 and 9, 2008
HUD has announced the following.  

HUD will be conducting an in-depth, two-day EIV instructional course on July 8 and 9, 2008, via HUD Webcast at: http://www.hud.gov/webcasts/index.cfm.  Owners and Management Agents, Contract Administrators, Service Bureaus and HUD staff are all invited to attend the course. As with the previous HUD webcast training of June 2007, an informative slide presentation will be delivered ranging from:

        Gaining EIV access and continuing EIV access

        EIV security measures

        Reading income information and verification reports obtained through EIV

        Monitoring of Owner and Management Agent activities

 

See the attached agenda for the specific scheduled course topics and times.  Course materials, including Power Point presentations and case studies will be posted to the EIV Training and Outreach for Multifamily Housing Programs web page at: http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/eiv/eivtraining.cfm prior to the course for review and download.

The use of EIV is not currently mandatory.  However, at a future date, HUD will require the use of EIV for multifamily housing programs [See 72 Federal Register 33844 (June 19, 2007)].  Owners and Management Agents are strongly encouraged to sign up for EIV now and become familiar with the system.  


